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Additional Gas Supplies for Italy 

o Netherlands. Deliveries of gas under existing Dutch 
export contracts can probably be stretched beyond 1995 
by deferring deliveries from earlier years in which 
contracted supplies may exceed demand. In any event, a 
.relaxation of Dute~ restrictions on gas,exports might 
allow new contracts to be signed for 2-3 bcm per year. 

o LNG. Italy had an agreement to receive 1.4 of the 8 
bcm/yr originally destined for Europe from Nigeria's 
Bonny LNG project. While this project as originally 
envisioned is now dead, the IEA Secretariat still 
believes that an 8 bcm/yr project is likely to go 
ahead. This and other possible LNG projects (from 
Cameroon, Qatar, Egypt, or Northern Norway) would 
require additional receiving facilities--even if the La 
Spezia facilities are no longer used for Libyan 
exports. 

Recent gas discoveries by ENI have supported optimism 
about Egypt's gas potential. A senior vice-president 
of ENI has indicated that substantial new reserves are 
likely to be added in the 1980s, making Egypt a 
possible exporter of LNG in the 1990s. 

A Qatar LNG facility, which would export about 8 
bcm/yr, could be completed as early as the late 1980s, 
although a mid-1990s date seems moie likely. 
Development of this project has received more emphasis 
because of declines in revenue brought about by 
declining oil production and lower oil prices. 

Although sufficient reserves still need to be proved, 
industry sources are optimistic that a LNG projeci of 5 
bcm/yr is possible for Cameroon. . .. _ 

o Norway. Within the OECD, Nbrway emerged as the ,largest 
potential exporter after 1~90~ Reserves are immense, 
but long lead times to dev~l6p fields and 
transportation systems are likely to prohibit 
significant additional Norwegian supplies to the 
Continent before the early 1990s. By the end of the 
century, the Norwegians could more than double their 
present exports and contribute at least as much as the 
proposed Siberian Pipeline. Lead times for some fields 
might be significantly reduced if the Norwegians could 
use the UK as a conduit for shipping supplies to the 
Continent. If Italy begins negotiations soon, it could 
conceivably contract for s · to 10 bcm/yr of gas from 
Norway which could arrive as soon as the mid-1990s. 



o Algeria Although Italy originally planned to use the 
possibility for an additional 5-6 bcm/yr through the 
Trans-Mediterranean Pipeline to supply other European 
consumers, this prospect is less likely due to German 
and French agreements on Soviet deliveries. Thus, 
assuming a new contract is arranged with Algeria, the 
additional volumes would equate to aboutr70 percent of 
what Italy plans to receive from the Siberian 
Pipeline. However, pricing issues must be resolved on 
the 12 bcm under the present contract with Algeria 
before additional quantities are contemplated • 

. t ' I, 
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ANNEX I .. 

NATURAL GAZ BALANCE FOR MAJOR NET IMPORTING EUROPEAN COUNTRIES YEARS 1980 AND 1990 TAB C . 
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